
  
  

Brethren,  

     The current health crisis still has not abated.  To this end, the Meeting that would have been 

held on Tuesday, May 5, 2020, has been cancelled.  The Charity and Finance Committees 

continue to meet via virtual web conferencing and are continuing the business of the Lodge.  I still 

continue to encourage you to take any and all precautions where your health is concerned.  Don’t 

take any unnecessary risks.  Wear your masks, and if you feel it is appropriate, gloves, when you 

venture forth to procure your groceries and household goods.  Take this opportunity to reach out 

to friends and family that you may not have spoken to for a while.  Remember anyone who might 

have housebound before this epidemic arose, they may need even more assistance now that it has 

been going on for quite some time.  Remember, it pleased the Creator to make Men dependent 

upon each as this is the strongest bond of society.  If you need to contact any of the officers, our 

numbers are included below. 

  

Worshipful Master, Pat Paolo 401-338-2584  

Senior Warden, James McCarthy Jr., 401-654-8479  

Junior Warden, Bill Gervais, 401-595-2009  

Treasurer, Harry Taraksian, 401-230-2141  

Secretary, Ed Kdonian, 401-226-3204  

Jr. Past Master, Bill Pennoyer, 617-276-6807  

  

We are only as strong as our weakest link. 

  

  

Yours in the Craft,  

  

Joseph P. Paolo  

  

J. Pat Paolo,  

Worshipful Master  


